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(VL. PPERT

June 16, 2023
Product Improvement Notice - Dust cap changes for Lippert and Curt axles
Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised Lippert has redesigned dust caps to provide greater strength, durability, serviceability and
aesthetics for Lippert and Curt axles.

The new dust caps are twice as corrosion resistant and one-time reusable.

The change affects axles 2K up to 7K. There is no change in installation with the new design and no price
change. The switch over will take place on or around Oct. 1, 2023.

Current
New
Dust Caps

Current PN . . .

e New Lippert PN New Curt PN Axle Designation
122067/122065 2022450600 2022450603 2K-3.5K
122064/122065 2022450601 2022450604 5.2K-6K
127300/122065 2022450602 2022450605 7K




If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCl representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Robert Boone

VP Sales/Product Mgr - Axles
C:574-971-1629
bboone@lcil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

1.

g

Will a new part number be required? The overall axle part number does not change. Please see the tables on
the previous page for new individual part numbers.

Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.

Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the dust caps are
interchangeable current and new.

Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will be made on a running basis, starting on or
around Oct. 1, 2023.



